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Interest in Caterpillar Pre-School
Please use this form to express interest in your child joining us in Caterpillar Pre-school. Please return it to the school office.
 Sessions on Offer

We offer 5 morning sessions a week. 

Monday – Friday 8.30 am – 11.30 am

or 5 afternoon sessions
Monday – Friday 12.30 pm – 3.30 pm

Child’s Name:  .....................................................................Male/Female  Child’s date of birth:   ………………………………………….   

All children are entitled to 15 hours funding from the term following their 3rd birthday and depending on your circumstances you may be eligible for a total of 30 hours. You can check your eligibility on the following website.  https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
I may be interested in claiming the additional funding subject to eligibility and availability of places
Please tick the sessions you would like your child to attend:
Monday         Tuesday         Wednesday        Thursday           Friday


Please indicate if you would prefer morning sessions ( afternoon sessions  (   or all day   (
(We will try to meet your preference subject to availability.)
Do you have a child already attending Caterpillar Pre-School or Millbrook Primary School?        Yes               No   
If Yes - Name________________________ Class___________________

Is this the only pre-school setting your child will be attending?

Please note – a place at Caterpillars Pre- School does not guarantee or make it more likely that your child will be allocated a place in Millbrook Primary School.

Parent’s name:


Address:











Mobile Number:


Email :


Today’s Date:

















GDPR
Millbrook Primary School is registered as a Data Controller with the Information Commissioners Office. 
Your personal data will be used solely for the purpose of your application for a place in Caterpillars Pre-school.
Our Privacy Notice can be found at www.millbrook.sch.uk     Swindon Borough Council EY Privacy Notice can be found at https://www.swindon.gov.uk/directory_record/23214/early_years_and_childcare_privacy_notice

